
 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

Meet and Greet Sessions 

 
Firstly, welcome back after the Summer holiday, and a warm welcome to all our new families. We hope you will be 

very happy at Priory and that your children will enjoy learning here.  
 

At the start of the new school year, we usually like to invite parents to attend a Meet and Greet session with the year 

group teachers. Last year, this took place with a session on the school playground, but this year we will return to the 
session being inside – and will be held inside the school hall, with a chance to view your child’s classroom straight 

afterwards. The event will take place on Thursday, 15th September.  
 

The Meet and Greet session is a chance to meet your child’s new teacher for the year, and hear about the routines and 

learning that will be taking place during the year. Your child is welcome to be with you, but please note, they will need 
to stay with you and not play on the playground / field. 

 
On the day of the event, please come through the front entrance to the school, into the hall.  

 
The timings for the Meet and Greet sessions are as follows: 

 

Year 3: 3.45pm 
Year 4: 4.15pm 

Year 5: 4.45pm 
Year 6: 5.15pm 

 

We look forward to meeting with you all. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Tracy Keefe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH 
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